
R
O

S

S E T T  A C R E  

P T

A

THE PTA NEWS
IN BRIEF
J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 5

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 5

HAPPY JANUARY

What a start to the year! We are sure you will
all agree that it’s been a little bumpy. 

First, we were blessed with some bonus days
with our littlies thanks to some snow, which
was closely followed by other challenges far
beyond school’s control. 

We have to say a big thank you to our amazing
teaching and support staff, incredible
caretaker and our wider school community for
getting us all through the last few weeks. 

Thankfully we are in the full swing of our new
term now. 

W E ’ R E  I N  T H E  ‘ S P R I N G ’  O F  I T  N O W !

A snowy start to the year!

D O U G H N U T  S A L E  -  F R I D A Y  1 4 T H  F E B R U A R Y ,  1 5 2 0

S T O R Y  E V E N I N G  -  T U E S D A Y  4 T H  M A R C H ,  1 7 4 5

Q U I Z  N I G H T  -  F R I D A Y  2 1 S T  M A R C H ,  1 9 0 0

D O U G H N U T  S A L E  -  F R I D A Y  2 3 R D  M A Y ,  1 5 3 0

S U M M E R  F A I R  -  S A T U R D A Y 2 1 S T  J U N E ,  1 3 0 0  -  1 6 0 0

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

CLICK TO VOLUNTEER

mailto:rossettacrepta@gmail.com
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It was also really lovely to see some new
faces at our meeting. We would like to
reiterate that our fundraising efforts are
only made possible because of
volunteers. 

So, What’s Next?

The PTA was able to met last week and
have confirmed dates for the next Story
Evening, Annual Quiz Night and Summer
Fair. Further details of each will be
released over the coming weeks. 

O U R  P L A N S

Annual Quiz Night, Friday 21st March 2025, 1900 Story Evening, Tuesday 4th March, 1745

If you would like to find out how you can
help - in any capacity, please do get in
touch. 

SUPPORT THE PTA

We also discussed what we will be
funding next and are in the process of
gathering quotes for a number of
initiatives including additional staging, AV
equipment, sports kit, hi-vis, playground
markings and class pencil cases.

Last term we raised almost £7k - which is
amazing - and only possible thanks to the
support the PTA has had. 

DON’T FORGET
A F T E R N O O N  T E A

T H U R S D A Y  6 T H  F E B R U A R Y ,  1 4 0 0

Please join us for some lovely afternoon
tea treats before heading to the open
classrooms at 1500

SIGN UP NOW

mailto:rossettacrepta@gmail.com
mailto:rossettacrepta@gmail.com
https://forms.office.com/e/hcqme2JPG5

